
New Website Under Construction: 
 
We are currently building a new website to host information on the last 25 years of 
Candice Breitz’s work. 
 
+ 
 
Old Website: 
 
Our old website, which covers works made between 1994 and 2010, can still be 
accessed at the link below: 
 
www.candicebreitz.net/archive 
 
Please note that the old website is flash-based!  
As such, some browsers may have problems accessing its content! 
 
+ 
 
Vimeo: 
 
To view footage from several works by Candice Breitz, please visit the studio’s 
Vimeo page: 
 
https://vimeo.com/candicebreitz 
 
 
 
 
 


